
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar ,Thiruvananthapuram-695001 

NOTIFICATION

ALLOTMENT /ADMISSION TO POST GRADUATE MEDICAL
COURSES, KERALA-2022

FRESH APPLICATIONS INVITED FROM IN-SERVICE CANDIDATES     
(As per G.O(Rt) No.2403/2022/H&FWD dated 01.10.2022)

 

               Applications were invited to Service quota seats for PG Medical courses 2022,  as

per notification dated on 09.08.2022 from Lectures on regular service in Government Medical

Colleges  under  Medical  Education  Department,  Medical  Officers  on  regular  service  in

Government  Institutions/Hospitals  under  Health  Services  and  Medical  Officer  on  regular

service  in  the  Government  Institutions/Hospitals  under  Insurance  Medical  Services

Government  of  Kerala  for  admission  to  the  seats  reserved  under  Service  Quota  in  the

admission to PG Medical Courses for the academic year 2022-23.

 

            As per the G.O(Rt) No.2403/2022/H&FWD dated 01.10.2022,   the age limit  for

Service Quota candidates given in Prospectus clause 4.3.2 and 4.3.3 has been modified as

under:

For Medical Education Service Quota candidates, the upper age limit will be 48yrs as on

the  date  of  notification  for  application  invitation  by  Commissioner  for  Entrance

Examinations.

For Health Service Quota and Insurance Medical Service Quota candidates, the upper age

limit will be 46years as on the date of notification for application invitation by Commissioner

for Entrance Examinations.

               Based on the revision in the age limit,  fresh applications  are  invited  from in-

service candidates. Candidates belonging to the above three categories who are eligible as per

the modification put forth can apply online through the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in on or
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before 10AM of 13.10.2022. Only those candidates whose age is above the age limit put forth

earlier  and below the revised age limit  as on  09.08.2022 will be eligible  to register fresh

applications. The printout of the application acknowledgement page along with all relevant

documents  should  be  forwarded  to  the  respective  Head  of  Department  within  5PM of

13.10.2022.There is no need to send the application/documents via email or as hard copy to

the Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

Thiruvananthapuram
10/10/2022
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